
***Calling All
Children***

Children’s Choir News

September will soon be here – and it is a time for new 
beginnings!  It is the perfect time to consider becoming part of the 
Children’s Choir!   We sing at the 9:15 Family Liturgy Mass every 
Sunday morning.   Our rehearsals are on Thursdays from 5:30 to 
6:30 PM in the church.

In choir, we learn about singing, reading music, use of the 
hymnal, the Mass and all the liturgical seasons of the year.  Joining 
the choir teaches us about volunteering our talents for the good of the
whole STM community.   Singing and sharing our talents becomes a 
part of our lives, and involves us in full and active participation in the 
Mass.  

All children from the 3rd Grade Level and Up are invited to join 
our group.  We begin at 3rd Grade because 1st Graders are still 
mastering their reading skills, and 2nd Graders are preparing for First 
Communion.  

Please consider allowing your child to join the Children’s Choir 
to help make our celebrations more beautiful.  Let us praise Jesus 
together in song with full minds, full hearts and full voices.
 

Rehearsals begin September 10th!

For information – call Emilia – 724-8820

Thank You and God Bless You! 


